
ADDENDUM NUMBER 3:  
July 22, 2014 

Bid#10-15 
City Metropolitan Area Network (MAN) Switches 

 
 
This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: City Metropolitan Area Network 
(MAN) Switches Bid # 10-15. 
 
The following question has been asked and answered: 
 
Q:  We would like propose an alternate manufacturer with equivalent or superior hardware.  Is this 
acceptable or is there an approval process for the Hardware / Manufacturer? 
 
A: Vendors are welcome to bid alternate or superior hardware, however the City prefers Cisco 
due to the existing infrastructure.  The City will determine if the alternate hardware is 
considered an approved equal. 
 
Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject a bidder to 
disqualification.   
 
End of Addendum #3 
 
 


